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ST. PAUL’S THIS WEEK 

Tuesday St. Paul’s Court 6:30 PM 

Wednesday Church Directory Photos 2 – 9 PM 

 Senior Choir* 7:30 PM 

Thursday Church Directory Photos 2 – 9 PM 

Friday Church Directory Photos 2 – 9 PM 

Saturday Church Directory Photos 10 AM – 5 PM 

EASTER FLOWERS 

The Mission Committee raised $174.61 

for PWS&D through their sales 

of the Easter Flowers. 

Thank you very much for your support. 
 

 

       Your articles for News ‘N Views are due May 7th. 

          Please send them directly  to Nicole Auld at 

             nicole.auld@granderie.ca or they may be  

  left in the News ‘N Views mail slot in the lower lobby. 

 
Lunch Bunch:  Monday, May 8th at Noon 

 

WINNIPEG INNER CITY MISSION 
 

Tuesday, May 23rd at 7:00 PM 

Paris Presbyterian Church 
 

Margaret Mullin and Presbyterian friends from the  

Winnipeg Inner City Mission will be doing a presentation about  

their work, especially with indigenous persons in Winnipeg. 

This is to whom St. Paul’s sends some of the Mitten Tree items.    
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PHOTO HOSTS AND HOSTESSES 

If you think you could help for an hour or 

Two with the sign-in organization 

at the upcoming photo sessions, 

please speak with Sharon Willson.  Thanks. 
 

 



BOOK CLUB 
 

Next book:  Wenjack by Joseph Boyden 
 

See the link below for more info: 

http://www.goodreads.com/book/show/30079906-wenjack 

Tentative meeting set for May 26th at 1:00 PM 

 
 

                                CAMP KINTAIL REGISTRATION 

 Have you started to think about summer - and camping? 

           Registration for Camp Kintail 2017 has begun. 

            Please go to www.campkintail.ca to register 

             your child or grandchild for summer camp. 

  There is also printed information available in the Library. 
 

 

                         Our Mission Committee will be sponsoring our yard 

                         sale again this year.  It will take place Saturday, June 3. 

                         The committee is looking for items in good condition. 

               Proceeds of the sale go to PWS&D. 

 

NORFOLK PREGNANCY CENTRE 
 

       Starting next week, the Mission Committee 

         will begin collecting needed items for the 

                       Norfolk Pregnancy Centre. 

          A list of the specific items will be available 

 

 

IN OUR COMMUNITY – BULLETIN BOARD NOTICES 

Wednesdays 

March 15 – June 7 

6:45 – 9 PM 

Grief Support Group 

Tyrrell Baptist Church 

Cockshutt Road at Concession 13 

519-900-0517, ext. 111 

Friday 

April 28 

7:30 PM 

2017 Concert Series 

Waterford United Church 

Stephanie Burboyne and William Vandertuin 

Free concert and refreshments. 

Wednesday 

May 3 

5:00 PM 

“Loaves of Bread” 

Waterford United Church 

FREE Community Soup Dinner 

Held first Wednesday of the month. 



Saturday 

May 6 

8:30 AM – Noon 

Plant, Bake and Book Sale 

St. James United Church 

Plants for spring gardens, books for summer 

reading and tasty treats aplenty! 

 

WE BELIEVE IN SIMCOE 

We Believe in Simcoe is a project of Church Out Serving. 

The Activity Fair will be held at The Aud on May 13th. 

Donations of stuffed animals, family-friendly DVD movies,  

puzzles, board games, kid’s books, jewelry and purses  

would be welcome for the “Free Stores”. 

These items must be clean, complete and in excellent condition.  There will be a box in the 

library for any  

donations received by April 30th. 

They are also looking for volunteers on that day and you may 

register by sending an email to webelieveinsimcoe@gmail.com  

or telephone 519-428-1637 if you are able to help out. 

 

LOOKING AHEAD:  ST. PAUL’S VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

July 17 to 21, 2017 from 9 AM to Noon - $10 for the whole week! 

Registration for children, grandchildren, and friends of St. Paul’s 

Looking for assistants – crafts, snacks, greeters, drama presentations 

Contacts:  Janet Fulton, Judy MacIntosh or the church office 
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BLESSING BAGS 

If you have any items to donate for the St. Paul’s Blessing Bags, please drop them off to the 

church office.  Thank you. 

 

CHURCH DIRECTORY 2017 
 

Be part of the new St. Paul’s Directory.   

We need YOU to make our directory complete! 



We are partnering with Lifetouch for professional photography  

that will connect our families and tell our story. 
 

Our photography sessions are this week, as follows: 

Wednesday, April 26 to Friday, April 28 from 2 PM to 9 PM 

and Saturday, April 29 from 10 AM to 5 PM 
 

Today, after worship, you will be  

able to register for an appointment for your photo session. 
 

 

PCCONNECTION NEWSPAPER: 

This free publication from the PCC 

replaces the Presbyterian Record. 

Several copies are 

available in the library. 

Additional copies are forthcoming. 

Arrangements are being made for direct  

mailing to subscribers, as with the Record. 

If you have any questions, please contact the church office.   
         

 


